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Mandana Mazaheri

From: Michelle Howarth
Sent: Monday, 12 October 2020 11:26 AM
To: Mandana Mazaheri
Cc: Samantha Wynn; David Geering
Subject: RE: McPhillamys Gold Project - aboriginal heritage

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Mandana 

The exhibited documents were reviewed by our archaeologist and BCD had no issues relating to ACH.  The 
documented consultation was compliant with guideline procedures. There was no disagreements about the 
proposed mitigation of findings which consist of 7 sites being subject to artefact collection and relocation. They all 
consist of isolated finds except for 1 site which has 2 artefacts. Findings overall are insignificant. The management 
actions will be conducted through a Heritage Management Plan. The issues raised by Orange LALC (OLALC) for the 
project are the same as the OLALC issues raised for the Mine project. The issues are  addressed in the ACH 
assessment report for the pipeline. 

Thanks 

Michelle Howarth 
Senior Conservation Planning Officer, Planning North West 
I work part time Monday, Friday and alternate Tuesday’s 
Biodiversity and Conservation Division | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T 02 6883 5339 |  E michelle.howarth@environment.nsw.gov.au 
48-52 Wingewarra St (PO Box 2111), Dubbo NSW 2830
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies. 

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional 
custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our 
work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and 
economically. 




